
Exhibit 1

In connection with the pending renewal application for Station WE2XIZ, the following is noted:

- The current “Stop Buzzer” information for the license is updated as follows:

(6) The designated point-of-contact to terminate transmissions if interference 
occurs is Sean Hallinan 603-361-5959, George Moynihan (603) 689-8630 or 
BAE Systems Emergency Services Center - (603) 885-3842.

It is requested that Special Condition 6 be updated accordingly upon grant of the 
renewal application.

- Pursuant to Section 5.77(a) of the Commission’s rules, the following antenna is added to 
the list of antennas already specified in the license file for this experiment:

Ant # Mfg. Model Number Frequency 
Range

Gain (Nom.)

3 Sunol Sciences JB1 30 – 2000 MHz 0 to 7 dBi

Should BAE Systems wish to make this change a permanent part of the license 
file, an application to modify the license will be filed pursuant to Section 5.77(b).

- This is also to confirm that there remains no government contract associated with this 
license.


